
For the first piece of homework in Year 4, I would like you to deliver a ‘presentation’ to the class 

(max. 2 minutes which isn’t very long!). You should present on something that really interests you. 

This could be anything at all – the choice is yours! You might choose a hobby, book or your favourite 

animal. There has been a huge range of topics in the past. 

 

Your objective is to make your presentation as interesting as possible! Be creative! 

 

You might want to: 

 Make a poster about your topic. 

 Bring in objects to show during your presentation. 

 Display something on the interactive whiteboard (you’ll need a memory 

stick, or you can email it to me: bstrahan@layston.herts.sch.uk). 

 Plan some interaction with the audience (e.g. ask a question) 

 Practise presenting at home 

 

There will be opportunities to share your ‘presentation’ over the coming weeks. I look forward to 

finding out about your chosen interest. 

 

If the idea of speaking in front of the class is too daunting, you can still prepare a presentation 

(but skip the actual ‘presenting’ in front of people). 

 

Date set: Friday 23rd September 

Complete by: Friday 14th October 

 

 

Bonus homework task: 

In science, we have started learning about electricity. Go to each room in your house and identify all 

the different electrical devices in each room. You could record this in a table. Which room has the 

most electrical devices? 

Additionally, you could tally the number of plug sockets in each room. Which room has the most? 

Which room has the least? 


